
In 1994, the global Christian organization “Focus on the Family” 
started what is known today as Clergy or Pastor Appreciation Month, 
which is celebrated in October. Clergy or Pastor Appreciation Sunday 
is the second Sunday in October and in 2023, this is October 8. The 
idea of Clergy or Pastor Appreciation Month and Day is to recognize 
our ministers and let them know they are appreciated. Some say that 
the concept of Clergy or Pastor Appreciation began with the Apostle 
Paul, as he was establishing the first Christian churches. In 1 Timothy 
5:17, we read: ”The elders who direct the affairs of the church well 
are worthy of double honor, especially those whose work is preaching 
and teaching.”

In honor of Clergy or Pastor Appreciation Month, cards will be 
available in the Narthex during the month of October, allowing church 
members to write a personal note of encouragement or thanks to 
each of our pastors. See below for additional ways to show your love 
and support to our pastors. 

•	Honor pastor(s)’ day off by 
allowing them time to rest and 
regroup.

•	Create a social media post 
sharing a treasured memory 
with the pastor(s). 

•	Give a gift card to pastor(s)’ 
favorite restaurant, grocery 
store, entertainment venue. 

•	Give a gift of an in home movie 
night box with popcorn and 
candies.

•	Take care of pastor(s)’ yard 
cleaning/ landscaping.

•	Create a special piece of art 
inspired by some sermon or 
other church function.

•	Invite your pastor(s) to join you 
for a sporting or cultural event. 

•	Invite your pastor(s) to share a 
home cooked meal.

•	Express a heartfelt: “thank 
you” for our pastors’ 
accomplishments. 

Thank you for supporting our pastors.
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Caring Connections 
Grief support for church members - Volunteers needed!

Caring Connections is a lead team which supports church members who 
are experiencing the death of a loved one that is also a church member. 
We provide words of comfort and hope for one year to those grieving 
within our congregation after their loss. Volunteers continue to be 
needed to align with this group as we minister to those in grief.  Consider 
inquiring or serving by contacting Rev. Eickhoff, Julie Lee or Kimberley 
Stover if interested!  Join the team of compassion!

I wanted to give you an update on our search for our Associate Pastor for 
Student Ministry.  We have been receiving resumes and we have also been 
reaching out to possible candidates to measure their interest in our position.  
Our chairperson, Rev. Brooks Warren, has reached out to our current list 
of candidates and is currently scheduling an initial interview.  This will be 
in person or by zoom depending on the candidate.  Our next step will be 
to share with the whole committee the results of the initial interview and 
continue the process with our top candidates.  Please continue to pray for 
our search team.  Pray for wisdom and that we will be led to the person God 
has for this important position.

We also have two other personnel changes that I would like to share 
with you.  Charles Black will begin as our new Maintenance Coordinator 
on October 16.  We are delighted to add Charles to our support staff.  
In addition, Madison Ferree will begin as our new Communications 
Administrator.  Madison will be working in our office and give support to 
our ministry through coordinating our publications, social media, website, 
and other forms of communication.  We are excited about the direction of 
this position and how it can add to our ministry and outreach.  

I am grateful to our Personnel committee and their leadership in hiring staff 
and supporting our support staff and ministers.

I also want to remind you that our Finance Committee will be presenting 
our 2024 Church Budget in Church Conference on October 15 at 7:00 
p.m.  You are invited to attend this conference and ask any questions you 
might have regarding the budget.  If there are no amendments that evening, 
we will vote to approve the budget at the end of worship on October 22.  
Thank you to all who are part of this process.  Your input and vision are of 
great value as we seek to be good stewards of the financial resources God 
has placed in our hands. 

Dr. Jeff Roberts | Senior Pastor | jroberts@tbcraleigh.com
4815 Six Forks Road | Raleigh NC 27609 | 919-787-3740 | tbcraleigh.com
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OUR CHRISTIAN SYMPATHIES
To TBC Members Ann and Mark Meyen on the death of Ann’s brother, Tom 
Daffron of Dundee, Florida on Wednesday, September 20th.

WELCOME TO TRINITY

CONGRATULATIONS

Kristina Shifflett 
Statement

Charlotte Hardison 
Baptism

To TBC Member Justus Hoffman  (Sophia) on the birth of their son Justus 
Ammons Hoffman, Jr., born Friday, September 22nd.  Proud grandparents TBC 
Members John and Alma Hoffman,  aunts  Emma Hoffman and Ana (Ian) 
Trampe, and cousins Ellen and Emery Trampe.

October 15 - Deacon of the Week
Charlie Spahr, native of Indianapolis, IN, has been a 
member of Trinity since 2019. Charlie and his wife Lee 
Ann have four children, Alexis Frisinger, Christopher 
Spahr (Sonali Korde), Katie Walchle (Jon), and Mimi 
Bernardo (Jason), and seven grandchildren: Ian, Janhvi, 
Uma, Sid, Coen, Jonathan, and Samantha. He is a retired 
Financial Advisor for Wells Fargo Advisors. Charlie is the 
deacon for the A3C5 Sunday School Class. He also serves 
with TBC Cares Ministry, VBS Food Service, ROC Golf 
Tournament Volunteer, College Encourager, Orchestra 
Stage Manager, and Committee on Committees. 

October 22 - Deacon of the Week
Amanda Smith-Gard, native of Rocky Mount, NC, 
has been a member of TBC since 2005. She and her 
husband Kevin have two children, Will and Emily.  She 
is a Teacher for Trinity Baptist Preschool. Amanda is a 
deacon for A4C2 Pathfinders with Teri Wray. She also 
serves in Music Committee, Sanctuary Choir, New 
Covenant, Bells of Praise, Pathfinders Care Group 
Leader and Youth Choir Volunteer. 
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Fiesta Night! 
O C T O B E R  1 8

5:30 PM | FELLOWSHIP HALL  
$8 per person, $30 per family

Scan this 
code to 
register

Save these dates for upcoming fellowship meals!
November 15 - Thanksgiving meal

MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT GROUPS
MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT GROUPS or “MEGS” are couples who meet 
once a month to invest an evening in growing their marriage led by a 
trained leader. This is a fun opportunity to meet other couples who believe 
in marriage and want to participate in activities designed to improve 
communication.
On Friday evening, November 3rd from 6:30pm-8pm, we will begin a new 
“Starter MEG” that will meet 6 evenings through April at Trinity. Van and 
Julie Daughtry will lead the group.
Interested? Email daughtryjulie@yahoo.com or text Julie Daughtry at 910-
590-6438.
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As we pray for and minister to our congregation and friends, we would like 
to share a tangible reminder of our love and prayers with each person going 
through personal health transitions, life changes, and challenges. If you can 
sew, the Prayer Quilters need you! Prayer quilts are quick and easy to make; 
the finished size is two inches square, small enough to fit in your pocket. We 
would love for you to share your gift and be nurtured in your own faith at the 

same time by being a part of our prayer quilter group. All are welcome!
If interested in joining, or for more information,  
contact Patty Shaver at pshaver01@gmail.com

Sewers Needed to Make 
Pocket Sized Prayer Quilts

First Thursday each month  |  
11:00 am  |  Adult Library

FALL MISSIONS EVENT:

FEED THE HUNGER
Saturday, November 4th Fellowship Hall 

10 AM-12 PM or 1-3 PM
Feed the Hunger is a NC based organization committed to addressing both 
the food distribution problem that prevents people worldwide from getting 
the nutrition they need, and the spiritual hunger faced by those in extreme 
poverty.  On November 4th TBC will host a Feed the Hunger packathon 
to pack 24,000 meals that will be distributed by Feed the Hunger’s 
international partner churches around the world, including those in Ukraine.
Sign up for one of the two available shifts (10:00 AM to 12:00 PM OR 1:00 
to 3:00 PM) using the sign-up genius link below or by calling Misty Deyo at 
919-272-5388.  

This energetic and fun project is open to anyone 5 years and 
older. Approximately 100 volunteers are needed per shift to 
perform a variety of roles in the packing process, so there is a 
job for everyone! For questions contact Misty Deyo at 919-
272-5388.
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We are looking for more recruits for our Slide Team for worship.  
Interested?  Drop me an email or call the church office.
Parents of Preschool and Children’s Choirs, our choirs sing on October 22 
for Children’s Day.  Each choir will receive information from directors as we 
prepare for that important day in worship.
Student Choir sings in worship on November 12.
Hanging of the Greens is December 3!  Our rehearsal day is November 
26.  Each choir needs to be in their rehearsal rooms at 4:00 pm to prepare for 
the day.  It is a 2-hour rehearsal day, so make your plans to be present and 
accounted for!
Here is the schedule for rehearsal day….

Sunday, November 26 
Rehearsal Day for Hanging of the Greens

(Preschool Choir doesn’t rehearse on this day)

4:00 PM	 Children’s Choirs rehearse in normal rehearsal rooms
4:20 PM	 Music Makers Choir rehearses with Joy Earp in Sanctuary
4:50 PM 	 Young Musicians Choir rehearses with Joy Earp in Sanctuary
5:00 PM	 Student Choir rehearses in Choir Room     
5:30 PM	 Mass Rehearsal for Sanctuary Choir, Student Choir, & 

Children’s Choirs in Sanctuary
5:45 PM	 Children’s Choirs go to rooms/check-out; dismiss
5:50 PM	 Student Choir rehearses music in Sanctuary
6:10 PM	 Students rehearse new assignments together in Sanctuary
7:00 PM	 Students dismissed (could need longer!)

Until we meet again! 
Steve

ALWAYS ROOM FOR YOU! 
Find your place in music ministry in 2023! If you have singing 
or instrumental abilities, we need you. We are always looking 
for more musicians to add to our worship leading ministries 
at Trinity. Consider getting involved in music ministry and 

being a part of an exciting place of ministry! 

Let the message of Christ dwell among you richly as you teach and 
admonish one another with all wisdom through psalms, hymns, and 
songs from the Spirit, singing to God with gratitude in your hearts

— Colossians 3:16
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SABBATICAL LEAVE  |  October 9 - November 11
Sundays 
GriefShare | 4:30pm | C101  
GRIEFSHARE is a safe and welcoming place of support.   It offers a 13-week grief 
and loss support group where you will discover what to expect in the days ahead and 
what’s “normal” in grief.  Since there are no neat, orderly stages of grief, you’ll learn 
helpful ways of coping with grief, in all its unpredictability –and gain solid support 
each step of the way. Check website: griefshare.org or contact the church office or 
Larry Autry, Stephanie Johnson, or Kimberley Stover about attending.

Tuesdays 
TNT | 6:30pm | Fellowship Hall 
Everyday Yes to Jesus  
TNT is a Tuesday night bible study for men and women within our Community.  
The men are facilitated by Jeff Roberts in the Fellowship Hall and the women are 
facilitated by Robin Roberts in C303.  

Wednesdays 
Women’s Morning Bible Study  |  Sept 6 - Nov 15  |  9:30-11:30am 
“Abide”, a Study of 1,2, and 3 John by Jen Wilkin  |  Study guides available through Lifeway 
and Amazon (includes video access). Contact person is Susan Burnette 919-623-5333

TNT Wednesday Night Edition  |  6:30pm  |  C303 
Everyday Yes to Jesus  
This is a co-ed version of the study on Tuesday evenings

Praying with the Psalms  |  6:30pm  |  Oct 25 – Nov 15  |  C101 NEW!! 
In preparation for the season of Advent, we will practice together stillness, reflection, 
and prayer in order that we will be able to fully enter into the time of waiting before 
the birth of Christ at Christmas.  Each week we will explore a different type of psalm, 
listen for God’s voice, and offer ourselves to God in prayer as His Holy Scripture 
inspires us.

DivorceCare  |  7:00pm  |  D360 
DIVORCECARE is a 13 week, video based series that provides comfort and hope 
through a support group. You will find welcome and hope while seeking recovery and 
healing after the hurt of divorce.  Please check DivorceCare website:  divorcecare.org 
or contact the church office or Shay and Jeff Greene about interest or attending.

Thursdays 
TBC Women’s Book Club 7:00pm  Third Thursdays  A100 Parlor 
Contact Nancy Cummings,  ncummings12@gmail.com if you would like to participate. 

October 19, 2023 - Dream Daughter by Diane Chamberlain 
November 16, 2023 - The Second Mrs. Hockaday by Susan Rivers
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State Missions Offering 2023 Goal: $40,000
Consider joining in the efforts to bring all glory and honor to God as we 
serve and invite others to know His Son, Jesus Christ. Please support 
Trinity’s State and Local Missions Offering, which supports all of these 
ministries through the North Carolina Baptist State Convention, the 
Cooperative Baptist Fellowship of North Carolina, and Trinity’s Shaw 
Mission Fund.  Help us meet our $40,000 goal for missions this fall!

Period Poverty Project Brunch Event
Join our TBC Cares Mission Team and our Women’s Ministry as we share a 
potluck brunch on Saturday, October 21 from 10:00a.m.-12:00p.m. in the 
Fellowship Hall.  We will gather to enjoy a time of fellowship, devotion, and 

mission as we sort through the donations given to support 
the girls in our neighborhood schools who need our care and 
provision for their monthly hygiene needs.  Let us know you  
are coming by scanning the qr code or following this link: 
forms.gle/7pQHaoFN5XSEMkk96

Capital Towers (CT) Crockpot Luncheon
Saturday, October 28th - 10:30 am - 1:00pm
Trinity’s Crockpot Luncheon is one of the resident’s favorite things at CT.  
It is a high-energy, fun-packed day for those of us who can participate on 
Saturday. And, even if you are unable to attend on Saturday, there are items 
needed on Friday making the event possible.
The residents love all the soups and especially the ‘leftover’ soup they take 
back to their apartments.  And the desserts are enjoyed by all.   But, most 
importantly, the residents love the fellowship around the table and TBC 
members showing them love.

Are you able to assist with the Crockpot Luncheon before 
or after the event?  If so, please sign up.  You will receive 
more detailed instructions after you sign up.  Or, if you have 
questions, please feel free to call Brenda Lowrance @ 919-
605-1609.

MISSIONS DATES TO REMEMBER
OCTOBER 16-20 - Multiply Maine Mission 
OCTOBER 21 - Period Poverty Project Brunch Event (10:00a.m.-12:00p.m.) 
OCTOBER 22 - Operation Christmas Child Kick-off 
NOVEMBER 4 - Feed the Hunger Event 
NOVEMBER 12 - Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Dedication 
NOVEMBER 29 - Women’s Ministry Cookie Exchange for the Homebound
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DID YOU KNOW YOU DO NOT NEED TO WAIT 
UNTIL OUR MONTHLY DRIVE TO DONATE?

As you go about your weekly grocery shopping, our local ministry partners 
have certain items that are always needed. Consider adding one or more 
of these items each week to your list and drop them off in our permanent 

collection bins in the B200 hall.

PERIOD POVERTY PROJECT
TBC Cares Missions Team and Trinity Women’s Ministry are teaming up to 
support the girls in our neighborhood schools in their monthly hygiene needs.  
Throughout the month of September and leading up to the Period Poverty 
Project Brunch Event, you may drop your donations in the bin conveniently 
located in your Sunday School classroom, or you may easily shop the Amazon 
Wishlist and have your donations shipped directly to the church.  

Please consider donating the following items: 
Feminine Hygiene Items  |  Absorbant Undergarments 
Hairbrushes  |  Hair Ties  |  Chapstick
Scan this QR code for the Amazon Wishlist and have your 
donations shipped directly to the church.

A VERY WELCOME (HOUSE) CHRISTMAS
For the last few years, Welcome House Raleigh (WHR) has collected Christmas 
Bags for its community of families. Follow the QR Code Below to find the items 
needed for each bag.
Last year, we committed to 4 bags and delivered 8 of them. This year, we are 
extending this opportunity churchwide, and hope to be able to supply 20 bags.
There are 2 ways that you or your class can help this year:
1.	 You can agree to purchase the items for one or more bags. Please deliver 

the filled bags to the TBC office no later than Sunday, Dec 10.
2.	 You can collect money to fund a bag or bag(s). My “back of the envelope” 

estimate is $200 per bag. Money should be given to Joy or Lydia by Dec 10.
Please let Lydia (ltatum@tbcraleigh.org) or Joy (joyhodge@live.com) know how 
many Christmas bags your class or individuals wish to provide. We need to 

communicate those numbers to WHR for their planning.
Many thanks, 
Joy Hodge Blashaw

RALEIGH RESCUE MISSION
Juice boxes 

Individual Snack Packs

NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES
Jelly  |  Canned Vegetables  |  Paper Towels 

Personal & Home Cleaning Products
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RUDY THEATER CHRISTMAS SHOW
DECEMBER 14, 2023
Sign-up sheet will be posted on the  

Senior Activities Board at B200 Hall on October 8.

Leave church 11am, Cost: $28.50 per person due at sign up. 
Place payment made to Trinity in the metal box next to sign 

up sheet. Dinner after the show, details to follow.
Trip Leader: Nancy Hurt 919-803-7801

SAVE THE DATE!
Historic Danville Church Architecture Tour

Thursday, November 2, 2023
Sign-Up Beginning October 15

Meadow Restaurant & Christmas Lights
Saturday, November 18, 2023

Sign-Up Beginning October 29

Southern Supreme Fruitcake Factory 
Friday, December 1, 2023 

Sign-Up Beginning November 12
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HIGH SCHOOL BIBLE STUDY
Sundays at 5:00

Join Drew and other high schoolers across all 
four grades in high school for this weekly 

opportunity to discuss life, faith and the bible.

Wednesday Nights
6:00 

Gathering and Fellowship
6:15 

Northbound
6:45 

D-Teams
7:30 

End of Ministries

Sunday Nights
4:00 

Northbound Band Rehearsal
5:00 

MS Missions + HS Bible Study
5:30 

HS Snack Supper
5:45 

MS Snack Supper
6:00 

Youth Choir

All Middle Schoolers are invited to participate in MIDDLE SCHOOL 
MISSIONS this fall! Starting September 17th in Room C-102 (under 
the Sanctuary stairs), this will be a great opportunity to learn about 
different missions throughout our community as well as around the 

world. Mrs. Beverly will be leading our middle schoolers this fall. 

Theme Verse: Acts 1:8 “But you will receive power when the Holy Spirit 
comes on you; and you will be my witnesses in Jerusalem, and in all Judea 

and Samaria, and to the ends of the earth.”

CALLING ALL MIDDLE SCHOOLERS

1111

STUDENT MINISTRYDrew Langdon 



We’re moving Children’s Day to the Fall!

OUR NEXT PARENT CHILD DEDICATION 
IS NOVEMBER 12TH 

What is a Parent-Child Dedication?
Being a parent to a child brings joy, 
excitement, and anticipation! It is also a 
responsibility and challenge. For all the 
adventures you have ahead, you also 
have an overwhelming sense of gratitude 
for the gift of your child. You want to 
give your best and be your best for your 
child. You want to do it right, and for all 
these reasons and many more, you are 
considering taking part in a Parent-Child 
Dedication service. 

A Parent-Child Dedication is made of several 
important ingredients. 
First is the recognition that the child you 
hold is not yours, but God’s. God is the 
author of life. Their life, with all of its 
uniqueness and potential, is a gift from 
God. No person has your child’s exact 
personality, gifts, or fingerprints. What 
a marvelous thought! No wonder the 
Psalmist declared. . . 

“I will praise You, for I am fearfully and 
wonderfully made; marvelous are Your works, 
and that my soul knows very well.”  
- Psalm 139:13-14
An Opportunity To Celebrate
Our church body wants to join you in 
gratitude and joy as we celebrate the 
blessing God has placed in your arms. 
Parent-Child Dedication allows the church 
to partner with you, pray for you, and 

encourage you as you look forward to all 
God will do through the life of your child.

A Commitment To God
A Parent-Child Dedication is not just 
about the child; it’s about the entire family. 
Standing in a church and celebrating 
the gift of your child is the first step, but 
following Christ and seeking His wisdom 
in raising your child is also part of this day 
and journey. Following Hannah’s grateful 
expression of praise to God, the Bible says 
Hannah and Elkanah worshiped the Lord 
in the temple. They publicly declared their 
commitment to honor God’s plan for their 
child and serve as partners in the task of 
honoring God in their home.

A Time For Your Church To Support You
God has not left you without instructions 
for parenting, and He has not left you to 
do this task alone. When our church comes 
together for a Parent-Child Dedication, 
we’re not simply celebrating the gift of a 
child and the commitment of a parent. We’re 
embracing our responsibility to support 
families by teaching God’s Word, serving 
one another in love, training disciples of 
Jesus, and pointing others to Christ. 

Your child also doesnt have to be a baby- 
that’s why we call it Parent Child Dedication.
Questions? kblackmon@tbcraleigh.com

OCT 22ND
Children’s Day Practice 
following 10:55 service

OCT 29TH
Children’s Day Our 

Children lead in Worship
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SAVE THE DATES
10/22/23 

Children’s Day Practice 
immediately after 10:55 service 

10/27/23 
Fall Fest

10/29/23 
Children’s Day

11/29/23 
Last night of 
Wednesday 

activities for 2023

12/03/23 
Hanging of the Greens 6pm 

* Worship care provided for 
children ages birth-age 3.

11/12/23 
Parent Child Dedication

11/22/23 
Happy Thanksgiving! 

No Wednesday night Activities.

11/21/23 
Community Thanksgiving 

Service @ The Fountain Church 
9621 Six Forks Road

11/26/23 
Hanging of the Greens Practice 
*For children participating in choir.  

*Preschool Choir does NOT practice

12/24/23
10:30am 

One morning service 
No Sunday School 

*Worship Care provided 
for babies through Pre-K

5:00pm 
One evening service 

*Worship Care provided 
for babies through Pre-K

Wednesday Night Schedule  
for Preschoolers and Children

A few reminders:

For a list of adult Bible studies visit tbcraleigh.com

• Please make sure you 
are signing your child in

• Please remain at TBC 
during all programing

6:15-6:50
Babies & Ones - Child Care 

2’s through 5th grade - Music

6:55-7:30
Babies & Ones - Child Care 

2’s through 5th grade - Music
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ROC VOLUNTEERS
MONDAY 
OCT 16
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Beverly Munday
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Alice Summerlin

TUESDAY 
OCT 17
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Mark Wheeless
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Joy Blashaw

WEDNESDAY 
OCT 18
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Johnny Teal
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Betsy Thompson 
Carol Caroll
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Alan Holley

THURSDAY 
OCT 19
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Karen Simms
3:00pm-6:00pm 
HL Warren 
Fred Paula 

FRIDAY 
OCT 20
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Billy Joyner
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Anne Farmer
3:00pm-6:00pm 
ROC CLOSED

Food - Games - Candy - Prize - Inflatables

We Need TBC Volunteers To 
Make This Event A Success
Scan this code to sign up for a shift 
at one of our game stations.
Everything will be  
prepared and set 
up for you, we just 
need you!
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MONDAY 
OCT 23
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Frank Evans
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Laury Holley

TUESDAY 
OCT 24
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Pat Nelson
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Jan Mills
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Debbie Thomas 
Susan Robinson

WEDNESDAY 
OCT 25
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Mike Newton
12:00pm-3:00pm 
PJ Ginocchio
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Donna Munley

THURSDAY 
OCT 26
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Elaine Smith 
Becky Dribbon
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Linda Hanks

FRIDAY 
OCT 27
9:00am - 12:00pm 
PJ Ginocchio
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Wayne Hill
3:00pm-6:00pm 
ROC CLOSED

T B C  F I T N E S S

Strength. Core. Balance with Alison 
Wed. 10am-11am 

MULTIPURPOSE RM

Chair Yoga with Anjana 
T. & Th.  |  4:30-5:30pm 

MULTIPURPOSE RM

 Active Yoga with Kipley 
Mon. 10am-11am 

BEGINS OCTOBER 16.  

YOUTH BASKETBALL 
REGISTRATION 

Registration is now open for 5th-12th 
grade girls and boys youth basketball
Boys: Practice Times/Day TBD 
Girls: Practice 7-8:15pm Sunday nights

Practice will begin the week of October 15

PICKLEBALL for BEGINNERS!!! 
Monday nights  |  Oct. 30-Nov. 20  |  6-8 PM

Please come and join us! Racquets may be available!

DanceIt with KATHY 
T. & Th.  |  9-10am 

GYM
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED
We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 
accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 08/31/2023) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $2,407,906.55
YTD Operating Receipts		  $2,183,511.24
YTD Operating Expenses		  $2,159,953.35

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO

Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com 

Laury Holley 
ROC DIRECTOR 
recreation@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Mrs. Katie Blackmon 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Mr. Drew Langdon 
INTERIM FOR STUDENTS 
dlangdon@tbcraleigh.com

Dr. Andy Jung 
RESIDENT FOR YOUNG ADULT 
ajung@tbcraleigh.com
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